PR OF THE PRESIDENT January 28, 19351

My dear Hrs, Baunm,

I am indeed sorry to learn from your letter of the
19¢h that you have been ill and hope by mnow you have en‘irely
rocovered. ‘

By this week's boat we have seat your co ies of

‘and have addreased then in care of Curtis Brown, Lid,
I shall be interested in lesrning from you how you like the
appearance of the book, We have made it sligatly larger than
the ususl novel in over-all size anl have tried to make it en
impressive locking book, Tomorrow is our publication date and we
hope to haxve sold in excess of 10,000 coples (over snd sbove the
guantity distributed by the Beook-of-the-l ath Club) on thet date.
We feel that this ic o eplendid advance sale and hope very much
that 1t pleuses you.

It gives me no little pleasure to have had this
book seccepted by the Book-of-the-Month Club as a munthly chcice
and feel that it will do your property in this country ecnsiderable
good, We are watehlng 1t eerefully andi assure you we shall do
everytaing in our power to glve your works the distribution they
8o rieily deserve.

" We lesrn from Miss Leonard that Hargaret Golismith
expects to finlsh the translation of BWISCHENFELL IN LORWINKEL
this month and we are simply awailting fur‘her weed from England
as to plans for tie book there before scheduling it here.

%ith kind regaris, believe me

Yours sincerely

Hrs. V um
Q:{mlﬂ
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August 2, 1982

Dear Vieki Baums
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GRAND HOTEL keeps up in the reprint too,

Frau Vicki Baum

letro~Golduyneiiayer 5iudios

liollywood, Californla
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CC to Miss Gabel

12 December 1930

Frau Vieki Baug,
C/o Ullstein Verlag,
Kochstr.68,
Berlin S.V.

Dear Frau Baum:

I am sending you photostats of various lay-outs
of publicity on GRAND HOTEL which we are using in
America, and which will give you a fair idea of our
campaign, although the "copy"™ is not filled in.

The letter head is being used to write the book
sellers, and the tag is being attached to all sorts
of parcels going out. In fact we are doing one of
the most elaborate publicity campaigns I have ever
known the Company to put on, and I do hope we are
going to give you a real success.

I em also enclosing a note from one of the girls
in our New York office who is of Gemman descent. She
saw your play in Berlin and has been much excited
about our doing the book and my having bought the
English rights. She came across a review of the play
in one of the German papers in New York and I think
she has written you a little note enclosing it.

vhen I spoke of dramatic rights I did mean the
rights for England, and I have bouzht these and am
now in the midst of the details eoncerning production.
Gilbert Miller, a very famous producer both in England
and America, is going to do the play here.

I am exceedingly sorry to have missed you, and I
hope when we do the play in London you will come back
for the opening. In the meantime I may have an
opportunity of seeing you in Perlin.

With wamest good wishes,

Yours very sincerely,



